
The Wesleyan Invitation Regatta will take place on April 13, 2025. The Regatta will take place at 
Sears Park, 68 N Main St, East Hampton, CT 06424. 
Skippers meeting will be at 10:15am. 
On the water by 10:30am. 
Parking is available and free at the park. 
If you have any questions regarding the Regatta please contact Katie Estep at 
kestep@wesleyan.edu 


